
 

The new Fauquier County Cancer Center, located at 210 West Shirley Ave, provides outpatient services 

for oncology, infusion therapy, hematology, and urology. Previously, these services were offered in the 

hospital, eliminating the needs for EMS when a patient experienced an emergency. The increased risk of 

anaphylactic/adverse reactions from treatments will more than likely require the need of EMS now that 

they have moved out of the main hospital facility. They offer services during normal business hours, 

Monday through Friday. 

 

                                                                  
 

 The building is 24,136 sq. feet, with the main entrance off of West Shirley Ave. This is the most ideal 

entrance for EMS calls, it is also where the supra box is located, which contains 3 key cards and a master 

key to the facility.  
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The back of the facility is for future growth and is unoccupied. There is an external door on both the 

Bravo and Delta sides of the facility, but require a key card for access. There is roof access wall ladder 

from the first door on the right in the hallway past at atrium. All utilities are located on the Charlie/Delta 

corner, as is the sprinkler room, and the electrical/mechanical room.  

 

 

 

 
Charlie Delta Corner with gas shut off behind the construction barrels, electrical panel on side delta, and 

generator to the left. 

 

 

 
Gas meter base and shut off, exterior side Charlie 



 

                
Electrical panels located in the Charlie/Delta corner.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sprinkler Room located Charlie/Delta 

 

 

 

Questions regarding this bulletin should be directed to Lieutenant Sam Miller or Battalion Chief Richard 

Cluff.  


